
We are delighted to announce that we will 

be taking all the children to The Rex to see 

the 2018 animated version of The Grinch on 

Monday 13th December. 

We will be walking from school for a 

10.00am showing, when we will have sole 

use of the Balcony Theatre. The children 

will all have a drink (either fruit shoot or   

water) and some popcorn to enjoy the show. 

They will be walked back to school in time 

for lunch. 

The PTA have very kindly agreed to        

subsidise the cost of the package, so the 

cost to each child will be just £5. Please 

send this into school in an envelope marked 

with your child’s name and ‘Cinema Trip’. 

We are really looking forward to this lovely 

Christmas treat, after what has been a very 

challenging year and are delighted to be 

supporting our great local cinema in this 

way. 


